Debra Thompson

From: Don Cornelius <corndon1727@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 12:53 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Ordinance #2021-19

My wife, Karen and I support ordinance #2021-19 that would require masking in buildings that are open to the public to address the current covid outbreak. We suspect people will oppose this common sense ordinance because it infringes on their "freedom." However, their failure to mask also infringes on the freedom of other individuals in public settings -- exposure or even fear of exposure to a life-threatening disease. We are particularly concerned about the US Post Office which we all rely on and for which there is no alternative. Thus, in essence it's a balance of freedoms -- which one takes priority. And, since contracting this disease has the potential of being a life or death situation, we believe the right to life or even a healthy life should trump the right to go into a public building without a mask.

Thank you.

Don and Karen Cornelius 1002 Wrangell Ave.